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 With regret, the Department announces the death of retired Lieutenant John P. Poulos, E-266, appointed  
July 5, 1988, retired April 3, 2006, which occurred on November 1, 2020.  This member bravely served this 
Department protecting life and property in the City of New York in the rescue and recovery at Manhattan Box  
5-5-8087 World Trade Center. 
 

The heartfelt sympathy of the entire Department is extended to the family, relatives, and friends of the 
deceased in the midst of the great loss that they and the Department have sustained. 
 

Viewing will take place at Patchogue Fire Department,15 Jennings Ave., Patchogue, NY, as follows: 

Viewing Hours: 
Thursday, November 5, 2020: 

1900 to 2100 hours 

 
Friday, November 6, 2020: 

1400 to 1600 hours 
and 

1900 to 2100 hours 

 
 
 

By Order of: Daniel A. Nigro, Fire Commissioner 
 John Sudnik, Chief of Department 

Lt. John P. Poulos 


